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2015 International Society of Arboriculture 
Undergraduate Fellowship

The International Society of Arboriculture summer fellowship provides students with an  
invaluable opportunity to work with leaders in arboricultural research and education from 	
around the world. The fellowship recipient will help develop books, articles, videos, podcasts, 
surveys, presentations, and seminars.

What is included in the fellowship?
•	 Paid stipend for a minimum of 10 weeks.
•	 Paid travel, lodging, registration, and meals at the 2015 ISA conference in Orlando, Florida, 	
	 USA.

Who is eligible?
•	 Undergraduate students attending a four-year program with a minimum of two years 		
	 completed or students close to finishing a two-year program. 
•	 Students majoring in Arboriculture, Horticulture, Urban Forestry or similar disciplines.

Who should apply?
•	 Students who excel in their academic studies.
•	 Students interested in attaining a technical or educational position in commercial, utility, or 	
	 municipal arboriculture.
•	 Students interested in continuing their education at the graduate level.
•	 Anyone who has a passion for arboriculture and urban forestry.

View the job posting online: www.isa-arbor.com/about/staff/staffEmployment.aspx

Contact Wes Kocher for more information
+1.217.355.9411 x227
wkocher@isa-arbor.com
	
Application deadline: March 13, 2015
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The Cost of Not Maintaining Trees Symposium  
March 18-19, 2015

The Cost of Not Maintaining Trees Symposium will explore the value trees provide as part 
of urban green infrastructure, attempt to quantify the costs associated with poor urban forest 
management practices, and examine the potential benefits that can be reaped from proper  
planning and maintenance. Only once these costs and benefits have been evaluated can urban 
foresters, utility vegetation managers, and elected officials make effective management decisions.

The International Society of Arboriculture, the Florida Urban Forestry Council, and the ISA 
Florida Chapter, together with our sponsors, will host two full days of talks featuring some of 
the world’s leading experts in the fields of arboriculture, urban forestry, and utility vegetation 
management. 

Take part in this event March 18–19, 2015, at the Patel Center of Global Sustainability,  
University of South Florida, in Tampa, Florida, USA. 

For more information or to register, visit: www.isa-arbor.com/symposia

Correction

The editorial staff must issue a correction regarding the literature review published at the head of 
the previous installment of Arboriculture & Urban Forestry ["Tree Biomechanics: A White Paper 
from the 2010 International Meeting and Research Summit at The Morton Arboretum (Lisle,  
Illinois, U.S.)" by Dahle et al.]. 

The year of note for the tree biomechanics symposium was 2012, not 2010.

As such, the corrected title should read, "Tree Biomechanics: A White paper from the 2012  
International Meeting and Research Summit at The Morton Arboretum (Lisle, Illinois, U.S.)."

The online version of this manuscript reflects this change, as well as any subsequent mention of  
the year where relevant within the body of the literature review. We apologize and regret the error.

Regards,
AUF Administration


